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Transport for NSW 

Night work on the Newell Highway 
near Narrabri from Friday 1 March 

Narrabri to Moree Heavy Duty Pavement 
Upgrade 
March 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Aboriginal people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are jointly funding the $261.17 million 
Newell Highway heavy duty pavement 
upgrades between Narrabri and 
Moree. 

What work are we doing? 
As part of the construction program, concrete 
base slab pours in Sections 1 and 2 near Narrabri 
will be carried out at night to avoid potential 
curing issues and to minimise traffic disruptions. 

When and where we’ll be working 
Work will be carried out for up to 20 nights 
between Friday 1 March 2024 and Friday 30 
August 2024 in the following locations: 

• South of Edgeroi, between Bobbiwaa
Creek and Couradda Road intersection on
the Newell Highway

• About 12 kilometres north of Narrabri on
the Newell Highway, near the Murrumbilla
Lane intersection

Work will start at 6pm and be finished by 7am 
each morning. We have included a map to show 
the location of the works. 

Traffic changes 
The work will be carried out under existing traffic 
control conditions to keep the work zone safe, 
which includes reduced speed limits, single lane 
closures and intermittent stopping. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the 
latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice noise and light from the use of 
plant and machinery, and traffic control.  

Managing our Impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. This 
includes:  

• Reducing our noise by turning off
machinery and vehicles when not in use

• Directing lighting away from residences
and motorists where possible

Residents and businesses within the work area 
will be directly consulted about the planned work 
activities at least five days before work 
commences.  
Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 
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Location of work area 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 741 636 (option 2) 

newell.upgrade@transport.nsw.gov.au 

nswroads.work/n2m 

51-55 Currajong Street
Parkes NSW 2870

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy
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